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Parliamentary Centre
Le Centre parlementaire

September 7th, 2006

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

This is to certify that Dr. Peter Pryce has undertaken some translation work for the
Parliamentary Centre, a Canadian international organization in which I am a Senior
Program Officer.

We are a bilingual international non-governmental organization specializing in capacity
building work for Anglophone and Francophone parliaments in Africa, Eastern Europe,
Asia and Canada.

As a translator Dr. Pryce has handled several translation projects, the quality of which we
have been duly satisfied.

[ am satisfied with Dr. Pryce’s work and recommend him to comparable projects.

Sincerely,

%'/

Charity Wakaba

Partners in Parliamentary Development
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